CERTIFICATE OF RECOMMENDATION

The Historic Preservation Commission of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin,

having considered the Application for a Certificate of Recommendation for the

designated property located at 429 7' Street N and known as the Hixon House, makes

the following findings and recommendations:

1. That, in accordance with the guidelines outlined in Section 20-92 of the
Municipal Code of the City of La Crosse, the proposed changes (are) (are not)
consistent with the character and features of the designated property.

2. That the proposed changes are limited to the information and plans which
were presented to the Historic Preservation Commission at its meeting on August
6, 2021, and which are hereby incorporated by reference. (Legistar #21-1260)
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Therefore, this Historic Preservation Commission hereb (approves)

(not approves) the proposed construction, reconstruction or alterations and grants a

Certificate of Recommendation.

Dated this 3 177 day of jus.l- 2021
HISTORAC RVATIDN COMMISSION

Tim Acklin, AICP
Planning Administrator



